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11th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We would like to invite you into school on Tuesday 29th June, between 

9-10am. During this time, you can look through your child’s Learning 

Journey (and Maths / Writing books in Reception) and celebrate their 

amazing achievements! 

 

To help keep everyone safe, we will implement the following guidelines: 

• Parents/Carers to come round to the EYFS outdoor area after drop 

off. 

• Only 6 visiting adults can be inside at the same time (please can 

other adults play with their children in the outdoor provision 

whilst waiting). 

• Masks must be worn inside. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you back into school! 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

The Early Years Team 

 
 
 
 
 


